
LEGAL NOTICE 

Please Take Notice, the Public Hearing, regarding the consideration of removing Fluoride from public 

water, scheduled for Wednesday May 28, 2025, at 6pm being held in the Village of Albion Board room, 

35 East Bank Street, Albion NY 14411 have been canceled.  

May 15, 2025 

Tracy A VanSkiver 

Clerk-Treasurer 

Village of Albion  


